Design and Access Statement - London Borough of Camden
Reference: Mahmoud
RE: 83b Jamestown Road, NW1 7DB

28th  September, 2011
1.Assessment: 

The property will remain for residential use only.

The proposed mansard roof extension will fit in with the local buildings and designs without intrusion. The design has been put together to be as sympathetic to surrounding areas and previously approved designs and to ensure architectural integrity in the area is maintained. 
We have paid particular attention to previously approved designs in the street and surrounding area, as well as to Camden Council’s policies regarding loft conversions and roof extensions
The structures will ensure there are no overlooking issues with neighbouring properties.
Economic Context will remain unchanged.

2.Involvement 

The designs have been submitted having paid attention to advice and help from John Sheehy, planning officer with Camden Council. Mr Sheehy was the officer involved in a previous application for this property which was refused permission for development. (2011/2659)
The refusal was primarily due to a proposed roof terrace which caused concern with overlooking neighbouring windows. This roof terrace has now been removed from the proposal on Mr Sheehy’s advice.
3. Design 

The proposed rear roof extension will be in keeping with the look of the street and built with materials in keeping with the locality and those already existing on the building. 
4. This is an application for Planning Permission.

The accompanying drawings show the full plans using a scale of 1:50 and 1:100. They illustrate the amount, layout, scale and appearance of the proposed roof extension.

5. Access
No alterations to access.

6. Trees

No tree alteration is involved in this application

7. Waste
Waste will be disposed of using a skip applied for separately to this documentation
Kirstie Brockett
